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Our Ref: LHA/AH 

 

15th October 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

I would like to take the opportunity to thank you for your continued support. The pandemic continues to 

present challenges to us so thank you for your understanding when we have to take action and make 

decisions, which we would not normally need to. 

 

Please see below for some updates from The Nuneaton Academy: 

 

Non-Uniform Day 

We will be holding a non-uniform day next Friday 22nd October. We would ask that pupils contribute £1 on the 

gate as they enter in the morning and all proceeds will go to our chosen charity of Acorns this year.  

 

Extra-Curricular and Intervention 

Due to the current circumstances, we have postponed after school activities for next week, apart from those 

listed below.  These will resume again after half term. Planned trips due to run next week will go ahead as 

normal. 

 

After School Activities taking place next week 

Date Activity Staff  

Wednesday 20th October French GCSE Mr Prime 

Thursday 21st October Year 11 Science Intervention Miss Perry, Mr Chohan and Mr Pancholi 

 

Parent Bulletin 

The final Parent Bulletin for this half term will be released next Friday 22nd October 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

Lara Hall 

Principal 

   


